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Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, 
this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of 
all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients 
at Nurses UK.
This will keep you up to date with all the latest 
news and bulletins for the month and beyond. 
If you would like to share any news for our next 
monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: 
info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:
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Full House - We now have a 
full team and two new faces! 
A warm welcome to our new Office Manager, Katrina!
Kat has completed her first couple of weeks and has already 
made her mark on the team. She brings over 10 years of 
experience in healthcare management and has numerous ideas 
to contribute to the Nurses UK Head Office team.
Kat's passion for healthcare has been evident from day one, 
aligning perfectly with the Nurses UK mission and vision.

Andy has sat on both sides of the fence at Nurses UK. Andy joined Nurses UK as an Agency RGN in 
2020. He enjoyed working in various care settings, broadening his nursing experience.  In 2022 Andy 
became a local Care Home Manager for a home in Truro. Nurses UK was quickly announced as the 
preferred supplier for the home, we can confidently say we have provided 100% nursing coverage over 
the years. Andy now joins Nurses UK as a Business Development Manager for the South West, looking 
after our current clients and expanding our client base. 

The team of 2024 at
Nurses UK 
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Quality healthcare from quality 
people
We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

December dates to remember:

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK.
Thank you for your continued help and support,
some INCREDIBLE work milestones this month: 

RGN Olivia 9 years!
RGN Norman and Rosie 8 years!
RGN Precious 5 years!
RGN Amanda 2 years!

Happy work anniversary to you! Your journeys over 
these years have been remarkable. Here’s to many 
more years of success and growth!

Big Happy Birthday to....
Big Happy Birthdays to:

Madalina, Cristina, Joby S, Julie, Mihaela C, Mihai, 
Tambu and Sara!

We hope you have a lovely time celebrating! 

Work Anniversary...



Recruiting now for Nurses
Areas of Need:

RGNs & RMNs in
CRAWLEY, WEST SUSSEX
Nurses UK is recruiting now in Crawley 
for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking 
to join Nurses UK please email your CV 
to:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application 
requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

RGNs & RMNs in TRURO, 
CORNWALL

RGNs & RMNs in 
WORTHING, WEST SUSSEX

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Truro, 
and surrounding area for RGNs and 
RMNs. If you are looking to join 
Nurses UK please email your CV to:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Worthing and surrounding area for 

RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to 
join Nurses UK please email your CV to:

recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

December Eployee of the Month:

Nurse Debbie W, You've been recognised as South West 
Employee of the Month. Well done!
Your dedication to your role and team is an inspiration to us 
all. Your hard work, day in and day out, doesn’t go 
unnoticed. 

Thank you for your consistent efforts!

Congatulations to Nurse Tomislav P.  The South East 
Employee of the Month award goes to you. Great job!
Thank you for consistently going the extra mile and setting 
a high standard for us all. 

Your commitment to excellence is a testament to your 
character!

South West

South East
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Keeping you up to date with all the latest 
company news for all our Nurses and Clients. 

Whats is happening this month?

BFA membership means that our business model has been 
independently assessed and has been found to be ethical. 
This is a feature that we never fail to mention when speaking 
to prospective franchisees and gives us a USP against many 
of our competitors. We operate a niche service as we only 
look to recruit and supply qualified nurses. I believe that we 
are the only BFA member solely offering Nurses. Anyone 
visiting the BFA website looking for a Nursing Supplier will 
therefore have a choice of one, Nurses UK. 
It is a fantastic achievement to have this recognition as a 
franchised brand.

Update for the Nurses UK Franchising Team...

This year Nurses UK Office team enjoyed a 
Christmas meal at the lovely Ladle in Hastings 
Old Town. 
We enjoyed a delicious meal full of festivities. 
We ended the evening with a Christmas Quiz in 
which the Recruitment Team was a Clear 
Winner!  
We are readying and roaring to go to end 2024 
on a high and bounce straight into the excitment 
of 2025! 

Big thank you to Ladle Restaurant for holding our 2024 Team Christmas 
meal out! 
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Finally, we are excited to annouce, The 
Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Dates for the diary: 
Thursday 16th January: Chats and Catch Ups 
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Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 
As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our 
team's mind, body and soul. 
We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe place 
covering mental health topics. 

Training Days:
This month training day in Monday 20th January for 
the mandatory free updated training. If you would 
like to book in for our update training. 
Please contact the office on:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this 
autumn which we will annouce here.

Next wellness will be held at the local pub down the road: 
The Piper, Norman Road. We will be catching up with 
everyone for a good catch up and chats! 
Pop along and meet and greet with the team. Share a drink 
and we will be having a team Trivia quiz if you would like to 
join along! 


